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European Commission - Statement

I take note with regret of the outcome of the vote in the House of Commons this evening.

On the EU side, the process of ratification of the Withdrawal Agreement continues.

The Withdrawal Agreement is a fair compromise and the best possible deal. It reduces the damage
caused by Brexit for citizens and businesses across Europe. It is the only way to ensure an orderly
withdrawal of the United Kingdom from the European Union.

The European Commission, and notably our Chief Negotiator Michel Barnier, has invested enormous
time and effort to negotiate the Withdrawal Agreement. We have shown creativity and flexibility
throughout. I, together with President Tusk, have demonstrated goodwill again by offering additional
clarifications and reassurances in an exchange of letters with Prime Minister May earlier this week. 

The risk of a disorderly withdrawal of the United Kingdom has increased with this evening's vote. While
we do not want this to happen, the European Commission will continue its contingency work to help
ensure the EU is fully prepared.

I urge the United Kingdom to clarify its intentions as soon as possible.

Time is almost up.
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General public inquiries: Europe Direct by phone 00 800 67 89 10 11 or by email
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